
14 May 2014 
 
Dr. Takuro Muratani  
Chairman,  
Japan INTELSAT Club  
 
Dear Dr. Muratani,  
 
Thank you very much for your message which I received from Mr. Ildemaro Rueda of our 
organization. The Intelsat Retirees and Alumni Association (IRAA) is very pleased to learn about 
the Japan INTELSAT Club's interest in establishing a connection between our organizations for 
the exchange of information of mutual interest.  
 
I understand that an IRAA Director, Mr. Alan Olson, has been working closely with Katoh 
Tadayoshi of your organization to arrange individual contacts between your members and their 
former Intelsat colleagues and friends. We are very happy to support their collaboration in this 
regard.  
 
Also, if you would like to provide general information about your organization and the interests 
of its members to all IRAA members, we would be glad to publish your message in our 
forthcoming IRAA Newsletter which will be distributed in early September.  
Please provide any information you wish to share in our Newsletter to me, 
simon@bennettconsult.com with a copy to our Newsletter Editor, Jane  Kinzie:  
janekinzie@aol.com.  
 
In the interim, we will continue to work on establishing contacts for your members via Alan 
Olson, way2cool1x@comcast.net.  
 
We wish you and your members success in all of your future endeavors and look forward to 
hearing about the shared memories of those in both of our organizations. 
  
With best regards,  
 
Simon Bennett  
President  
Intelsat Retirees and Alumni Association 
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